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A brief meeting was held to go over the draft rules.  During this meeting a 
discussion was held regarding drafting a memo to go out to all Opticians, 
Optometrist and Ophthalmologists regarding a public hearing on the rule changes.

The Board also reviewed an Optician Trainee Application for Nhung Huynh, which 
was approved.


